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MEDIA RELEASE 
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Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 

Traffic Project Targeting Distracted Driving 

On Wednesday, April 24, 2024, the Ames Police Department, in partnership with the Iowa 

State University Police Department, and the Nevada Police Department, with support 

from the Governor’s Traffic Safety Bureau and CyRide, will be conducting a traffic 

education project focusing on texting while driving. 

Officers will be out enforcing all traffic violations but will focus on texting while driving. 

In Iowa, a total of 1,438 citations were issued for illegal use of an electronic device while 

driving in 2023, compared to about 1,357 citations in 2022. 

Questions regarding this press release may be directed to Sergeant Amber Christian, 

Ames Police Department, at (515) 239-5134 or (515) 239-5133.  
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